

Phones: 23019080

2016 22.7.16

ALL INDIA CONGRESS COMMITTEE

24, AKBAR ROAD, NEW DELHI - 110 011

Sonia Gandhi President

July 19, 2016

Dear Shri Singh,

I am in receipt of your letter dated 19th July 2016 apprising me of the concerns expressed by the All India Bank Officer's Confederation over the Government's motive to privatize nationalised banks.

I have noted your apprehensions and have requested senior members of the Congress Party to take up the issue in the appropriate forum.

With good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Shri Harvinder Singh
General Secretary
All India Bank Officer's Confederation
C/o Bank of India, Parliament Street Branch
PTI Building, 4-Parliament Street
New Delhi – 110 001